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Mayor Belmonte calls attention of
DPWH on Riverside footbridge
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QUEZON City Mayor Joy Belmonte inspects the Riverside footbridge along Common-
wealth Avenue on July 30. the mayor has received multiple complaints from residents
after the footbridge was closed to pedestrians due to public safety issues.
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Mayor Belmonte will be calling the attention of the Department of Public Works and
highways to immediately act on the complaints of the affected residents.
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